January 5th 2020



Dear Prof. Dr. Sergio E.P. Gonçalves,
We would appreciate if you could please reconsider our attached article entitled “Fracture resistance of teeth obturated with two different types of Mineral Trioxide Aggregate Cements” for possible publication in the Brazilian Dental Science. 



Looking forward to hearing from you soon.



Kind Regards
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Nidambur Vasudev Ballal
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